From: McDougall, Robert

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 4:31 PM To: 'Ed Stanak' <stanakvt@gmail.com> Subject: RE: Public Record Request

Dear Mr. Stanak:

Please see the attached in response to your Public Records Act request to the Office of the Attorney General.

Sincerely,

Rob McDougall

Robert F. McDougall **Assistant Attorney General** Office of the Attorney General Division Chief, Environmental Protection Division 109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609 Phone - (802) 828-5506 robert.mcdougall@vermont.gov



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail